Dear Parents and carers,



Welcome to our weekly newsletter. We hope to share some of the exciting things happening in Hedgehog Class so you have more of an insight into what we've been up.

We can't believe how brilliantly we have all settled in and made friends. This is why we LOVE our school. Our small class size means everyone is seen and heard!

Just a quick reminder that children need coats in school everyday now. The British weather is so interchangeable!

This week

This week there has been a bit of a terrible mystery— our class friend Lily was kidnapped! We searched the school grounds and found clues and realised Mr Freeze was the culprit. We used our fine and gross motor skills to set traps to catch the baddy and eventually we caught him-albite in a puddle of water! This led on to lots of ice related provision, including counting snowballs, an artic tuff tray and painting on ice! In maths we have been matching objects and sorting by a criteria.



Next week

We will be reading the book 'Supertato'. No doubt there will be more drama-especially if Evil Pea comes to visit us! In maths, we will be focusing on sorting using our own criteria and in Expressive Art and Design we will be creating pictures using vegetables in the style of Arcimboldi.

Best wishes









